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UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN 
CEN1RAL STIJDENT GOVERNMENT 

March 2015 
Regents' Report 

President Schlissel, members ofthe Board of Regents, and Executive Officers ofthe University, 
I am both pleased and honored to submit the following report to you on behalf of the Central 
Student Government. Below is a brief update of our activities, operations, and goals as we 
continue to serve the students of this University. 

Honor Code 

• The Honor Code Task Force has held two open forums, one on North Campus and one on 
Central Campus to garner student feedback. They have also met with various 
administrators to gather feedback. 

• The Task Force will make a recommendation to the CSG President by March 15th. 

Active Shooter Training 

• All CSG members have been trained on how to handle an active shooter scenario. 
• This training has been incredibly informative and we encourage all students and 

community members to be trained. 

Library Seating 

• We have worked with the libraries to add over one hundred seats to the Shapiro 
Undergraduate Library and the Rackham Graduate Library. 

• We hope to find more seating for our student body in the libraries. 

Library Electricity 

• We worked with library administrators to put two hundred sixty eight new outlets in the 
Shapiro Undergraduate Library. 

• As we continue to advance technologically it is vital that students have the ability to keep 
up with their studies and power their devices. 

airBus 

• CSG successfully ran the airBus service over spring break, concluding our service for the 
academic year. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bobby Dishell 
President, Central Student Government 





University of Michigan-Dearborn 
Student Government 

March 2015 Regents' Report 

President Schlissel, members of the Board of Regents, and Executive Officers of the University, it is my 
pleasure and honor to submit the following report to you on behalf of the University ofMichigan-DcaJbom 
Student Government (SG). We truly appreciate the opportunity to inform you about all the initiatives Student 
Government is working on for the upcoming year. 

l•c~" w~ek Reup: SG is proud to report the Second Annual Inclusion Week was a great success on 
campus. The week of events encouraged students to participate and engage in conversations regarding the 
topic of inclusion. By hosting Inclusion Week, SG has advanced and promoted a more inclusive atmosphere 
surrounding our students. 

College A.ffor411billty: This month, SG will be wotking with the Center for Michigan, a nonprofit and 
nonpartisan organization, to discuss college value and affordability. This collaboration will be organized to 

allow all students on campus to participate and engage in the conversation regarding the cost of college and 
methods to improve affordability. The goal of the conversation is to solicit feedback from students facing 
difficult :financial encounters. The Center for Michigan will share this infozmation with our state leaders to 
better the future of education in Michigan. 

CIVIC FtHHl Patry: The student food pantry on campus has been a great success since it was first created in 
2013. Students who are in need of food assistance have the opportunity to gain temporary food from the 
pantry. Many students often skip meals during the day or do not have access to healthy meals. The food 
pantry is always in need of more food donations to provide quality assistance to students. This month, SO 
will be hosting an event to raise funds for the student pantry. By purchasing a shamrock. students can write 

what they are lucky to have in life in hopes of raising awareness for a need of a student pantry on campus. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this report and Student Government truly appreciates this opportunity 
to share our goals and accomplishments. We appreciate your diligent work and dedication to the University! 

Warmest Regards, 

J.i[~ 
Sarah Elhelou 
President, Student Government 
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